Appendix D

From: Patterson, Bob <

Sent: 14 July 2015 11:38 'Ira Silverman' To:

Cc:

RE: IRA B's - NEW PREMISES LICENCE - POLICE REPRESENTATION [NOT Subject:

PROTECTIVELY MARKED]

Dear Ira.

Thanks for your quick response.

Emma.

Subject to the two agreed measures below appearing as condition of the premises licence if and when it is issued, could you please take this email as official confirmation that West Yorkshire Police now withdraw representations to this application.

Hoping this is to your satisfaction.

Mr Bob Patterson Leeds District Licensing Officer Leeds District Licensing Department Elland Road, Leeds, LS118BU Internal: 50213

External: 0113 3859413

To report a crime, please ring 101. Always dial 999 in an emergency.

For the latest news and updates:

Visit our website - www.westyorkshire.police.uk 'Like' us on Facebook - westyorkshirepolice | 'Follow' us on Twitter - @WestYorksPolice | 'Watch' us on YouTube www.youtube.com/999tv



From: Ira Silverman I Sent: 13 July 2015 20:07 To: Patterson, Bob

Subject: Re: IRA B's - NEW PREMISES LICENCE - POLICE REPRESENTATION [NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED]

Dear Mr. Patterson,

Thank you for your email.

Please accept this as my agreement to the conditions below.

The premises shall be and remain predominantly food led.

The premises shall maintain at all times 30 covers.

Should you require anything further or have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely, Ira B. Siverman Tel:07711 668168

On 13 Jul 2015, at 14:46, Patterson, Bob

>wrote:

Dear Emma,

Please accept this email as a formal representation to the application made by the premises indicated above.

Dear Ira Siverman.

Thank you for your recent application.

With a view to promoting the licensing objectives, in addition to the measures you have already offered, West Yorkshire Police would recommend the following measures are also added to your licence as conditions if granted -:

- The premises shall be and remain predominantly food led, and
- An agreed number of covers will be maintained at all times the premises are operating. The number of covers will be 30.

If you are agreeable, please reply to this email, and then I shall withdraw the police representations with the council.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Mr Bob Patterson Leeds District Licensing Officer Leeds District Licensing Department Bland Road, Leeds, LS11 8BU Internal: 50213

External: 0113 3859413

To report a crime, please ring 101. Always dial 999 in an emergency.

For the latest news and updates:

Visit our website - www.westyorkshire.police.uk

'Like' us on Facebook - westyorkshirepolice | 'Follow' us on Twitter - @WestYorksPolice | 'Watch' us on YouTube www.youtube.com/ 999tv

<image001.png>

Are You Interested In Being A Special Constable - Click To Find Out More http://www.westyorkshire.police.uk/bespecial

This email transmission may contain confidential or legally privileged information and is intended for the addressee(s) only. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution, retention or reliance upon the contents of this e-mail and any attachment(s) is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

If you have received this in error, please use the reply function to notify us immediately and permanently delete the email and any attachment(s) from your computer or electronic device.

West Yorkshire Police reserves the rights to routinely monitor incoming and outgoing e-mail messages and cannot accept liability or responsibility for any errors or omissions in the content and, as internet communications should not be considered as secure, for changes made to this message after it was sent.

Any views or opinions expressed in this message may not be those of the West Yorkshire Police.

This email was scanned for viruses by the West Yorkshire Polices' antivirus services and on leaving the Force was found to be virus and malware free. You must take full responsibility for any subsequent virus or malware checking.

Are You Interested In Being A Special Constable - Click To Find Out More http://www.westyorkshire.police.uk/bespecial

This email transmission may contain confidential or legally privileged information and is intended for the addressee(s) only. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution, retention or reliance upon the contents of this email and any attachment(s) is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

If you have received this in error, please use the reply function to notify us immediately and permanently delete the email and any attachment(s) from your computer or electronic device.

West Yorkshire Police reserves the rights to routinely monitor incoming and outgoing e-mail messages and cannot accept liability or responsibility for any errors or omissions in the content and, as internet communications should not be considered as secure, for changes made to this message after it was sent.

Any views or opinions expressed in this message may not be those of the West Yorkshire Police.

This email was scanned for viruses by the West Yorkshire Polices' anti-virus services and on leaving the Force was found to be virus and malware free. You must take full responsibility for any subsequent virus or malware checking.

This email was scanned by the Government Secure Intranet anti-virus service supplied by Vodafone in partnership with Symantec. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) In case of problems, please call your organisations IT Helpdesk.

Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.